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Message from the Principal 

Dear Parents and Community Wildcats! 

New Year!  New Bell Schedule!  New Students!  New Staff! New 

logo! Welcome to the 2019-20 school year! Our teachers and 

educational assistants arrived back early in August for 

professional development and planning. We are off to a smooth 

start--students are where they need to be and are engaged and learning.  

We would like to welcome 20+ new staff members 

in all areas of our school. I’m eager for you to meet 

them, perhaps at our first Parent/Teacher 

Conference on October 2nd. 

We hosted the incoming class of 2023 on a 

Wednesday--447 strong (possibly the 2nd largest 

class in Central history). These freshmen were 

welcomed into the gym by our faculty for an 

assembly. Our Link Crew (Senior and Junior 

students) and seminar teachers lead building tours 

and team building activities. The day ended with a 

cookout provided by our teachers. The purpose 

was to make sure that these students felt 

confident on the first day of school. 
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We are launching a new Advanced Manufacturing pathway for students; 
we have a new state-of-the-art room that we love to show off. If you are 
interested in a tour, please let me know at casmith@greeleyschools.org. 
Or you can wait for Parent Teacher Conferences October 2nd and we’ll 
show you then. 

I need help!  Parents would you like to attend my School Advisory 
Council (SAC)?  We will meet 4-5 times each school year.  Our building 
School Board representative also attends these meetings.  We will 
discuss current issues related to GCHS. Reviewing the school 
improvement plan, budgets and student data are all apart of this 
process.  Meetings are from 6-7 pm in my office--it’s a chance to be sent 
to the principal’s office! Dates will be established for Sept. and Nov., 
Feb. and March. Please email me at casmith@greeleyschools.org .    

Cary Smith 

Sports Registration Now CLOSED for Fall Sports 

As of August 30th, Fall sports has CLOSED for any new registrations. Any new registrations will only be 
permitted after meeting with the Activities/Athletic Director AND the coach for that sport. 

Winter sports is just around the corner and we will open up registration for Winter sports some time in 
October. Please keep checking the school’s website for information. Winter sports night will be Monday, 
November 11th at 6:30pm in the GCHS Library with Winter sports starting on Monday, November 18th right 
after school. 

The GCHS Athletic Department is also looking for parents to join the school’s athletic booster club (the 
Wildcat Foundation) for this year. If you are interested in attending meetings and growing GCHS Athletics, 
please email Sean Scribbick @ sscribbick@greeleyschools.org or call 970-348-5000. 

mailto:casmith@greeleyschools.org
mailto:casmith@greeleyschools.org
mailto:sscribbick@greeleyschools.org
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Homecoming - “Decades” 

Homecoming events……. 

• Monday, September 9th 

 Spirit Week Begins - see website for more information 

• Tuesday, September 10th 

 Spirit Week Continues - see website for more information 

 Volleyball vs Mountain View 

• Wednesday, September 11th 

 Spirit Week Continues - see website for more information 

 Powder Puff Football 

• Thursday, September 12th 

 Spirit Week Continues - see website for more information 

 Volleyball vs Thompson Valley 

• Friday, September 13th 

 Spirit Week Concludes - see website for more information 

 Homecoming Parade 

 Football Game 

• Saturday, September 14th 

 Homecoming Dance - Aux. Gym & Commons 

 

 

Senior News 

All senior students should have received an email invitation to join our senior class Google classroom which 
was sent to their school email.  Please be sure that you accept the invitation, we will be updating it daily 
and sending important information this way.   

Here you will be able to: 

• Access instructions for completing your senior duties 

• Contact the senior team 

• Download forms  

• Access your senior checklist 

• Scholarship Applications 

If you haven’t received an invite use the code um3r6ge  
to become a member of the class. Every senior must join. 

Parents and guardians may request access to the Google classroom by emailing Ms. Boschmann at 

kboschmann@greeleyschools.org or Mrs. Koesler at ckoesler@greeleyschools.org.  

mailto:kboschmann@greeleyschools.org
mailto:ckoesler@greeleyschools.org
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ARTS MAGNET PROGRAM 

● Communication: 

○  Join our closed facebook group page: 

Greeley Central Arts Magnet Program 

○  We use “REMIND” to send you and/or your 

students important messages or reminders 

throughout the school year.   Text the message 

@allartsm to the number 81010 to receive these 

messages.  

○  Please see the school webpage and the AMP page for information. 

○  E-mail cblack@greeleyschools.org with any questions about AMP at any time. 

● 19/20 Arts Magnet Calendar 
Click here to access our full calendar 

● Status change forms/dropping program/check emphasis at the Arts Magnet office.  

● Arts and Culture Seminar (Freshmen & Seniors) will be taking a field trip to the Loveland Sculpture 
Garden on Sept. 26th.  Permission slips will be out in the coming days! 

● We have a trip planned to see “Miss Saigon” at DCPA on September 17. Permission slips will be available 
soon.  We will take a bus to Denver at 5:30 and return around 11pm.  35 spots available.Cost $20.   

● Upperclassmen are invited to attend the Denver Art Museum trip on October 29th to see the Monet 
exhibit.   

● ARTS WEEK AT THE CASTLE will be during lunch the week of September 24-27.  Students can come to 
the Commons/Courtyard to experience various performances and a visual art display to celebrate our 
14th year as an arts magnet program.    

● Our Marching Band performed at the Pueblo State Fair Parade on August 24th.*See Pics 

mailto:cblack@greeleyschools.org
https://www.greeleyschools.org/site/handlers/filedownload.ashx?moduleinstanceid=25423&dataid=33646&FileName=19.20%20Greeley%20Central%20All%20arts%20calendar.docx.pdf
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Student Schedules and Infinite Campus Portal 

Students should check their schedules on Infinite Campus as this will be the 
most accurate and up to date schedule available. There is a new Infinite 
Campus mobile app this year for both students and parents. Instructions are 
included in your registration packet and also this newsletter (see flyers). You 
can also obtain the instructions and guide on the District website 
(www.greeleyschools.org) under the Families menu/Infinite Campus - Parent (or 
Student). 
The apps are easily identified by a capital “S” for student portal or a capital “P” for parent portal. Students will login 
using their school username and their student number (lunch number) as their password. If a student does not know 
their login information, please see someone in the main office. 

Parents who have accessed the parent portal last school year (at a District 6 school) should use the same username as 

before. This username would have ended with an _PG (underscore PG). If you cannot get logged in please call Phil in 

the Main Office at (970) 348-5003 for a password reset. 

http://www.greeleyschools.org
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Health Office at Greeley Central High School 

Welcome back to school! Let us introduce ourselves. 

Your School Health Clerk is Tina Alvarez and your Registered Nurse is Caryn Ishmael.  The Health Office phone number 
is 970.348.5026. 

Your health clerk is at school daily between 8 am and 4 pm. They are responsible for entering immunization and 
hearing/vision screening data, providing first aid and comfort care for students as well as administering medications 
and procedures to students once trained and delegated by the School Registered Nurse.  

The School Registered Nurse is responsible for training staff on care of students with health or medical concerns, 
writing health care plans for students with health needs, and obtaining health histories for students with IEPs. The RN is 
available during school hours for consultation on student health concerns by health clerks and school staff. The School 
RN also participates on Special Education, Wellness, Mental Health and Crisis teams, and may assist teachers with 
health-related topic education.   

Health is an important part of every student’s education. We are here to support your child’s health care needs and 
help them stay healthy, safe, and present in school so that they are ready to learn!  

If your student has a health concern, your student is ill, or if you need resources for health care providers, the Health 
Office team can help!  Give us a call! 

Upcoming Events 

Here are a few of our upcoming dates: 

Sep. 2 all day Labor Day - NO SCHOOL 

Sep. 9-14 varies Homecoming Week Activities (Spirit Week) 

Sep. 11 7pm Powder Puff Football @ D6 Stadium (NO PASSES ACCEPTED) $5 each 

Sep. 13 1:30pm Homecoming Parade 

Sep. 14 8pm-11pm **Homecoming Dance - Cost is $10 per person / $15 per couple 

 **Please note that students wishing to bring another student who does NOT attend 
     Greeley Central must go to the Main Office and complete the Dance Guest Form. 

Sep. 20 during lunch Make-up Photo day...last chance to get your school pictures 

Sep. 24-27 during lunch Fall Arts Week at the Castle 

Sep. 26 Seminar Jostens Sophomore Class Ring Presentation 

Sep. 30 all day School Improvement Day - NO SCHOOL FOR STUDENTS 

Oct. 2 4pm-8pm Parent Teacher Conferences 

Oct. 8 5pm-8pm Senior Parent Scholarship Help Night (FAFSA) in GCHS Library 

Oct. 9 7pm Fall Music Concert 1 (Instrumentalists) in GCHS Auditorium FREE 

Oct. 10 7pm Fall Music Concert 2 (Vocalists) in GCHS Auditorium FREE 

Oct. 11 all day School Improvement Day - NO SCHOOL FOR STUDENTS 

Oct. 14 all day Mid-Semester Break - NO SCHOOL FOR STUDENTS OR STAFF 

As always, check our webpage for all upcoming events, activities, and sports details 
(www.GreeleySchools.org/GreeleyCentral). 

http://www.greeleyschools.org/GreeleyCentral
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FREE & REDUCED LUNCHES 
Every year each student who wishes to be considered for free & reduced lunches must 
have their parent or guardian fill out a new application. 

The best method of doing this is online.  Completing your application online takes 
significantly less time and will facilitate a quicker turnaround time for determining 
your status. 

Please click the link below to take you to this online application: 

https://d6applyformeals.greeleyschools.org/ 

If you prefer to fill out a paper application you can pick this application up from the 
main office or go directly to Nutrition Services at the Service Center located at 2504 
4th Avenue.  Please note that filling out a paper application does take longer to 
process and get results. 

Please note that students who have not had an application processed by one of the last days in September will 
have a "paid" status until approximately the end of the first week in October.  After that date, the student's 
free & reduced status will be revoked, so please don't wait until the last minute to complete this application. 
Please check with Nutritional Services for all required due dates & information: 

Click here for the Nutritional Services Page 
 

PARKING ISSUES 
Please be aware of where you are parking in each of the parking lots. There have been instances where 
emergency vehicles have needed to access the school and cars have been illegally parked in the lots, making it 
impossible for these vehicles to get where they need to be. 

We realize that with the larger student population this year it is tougher to find available parking spaces. 
Please remember that in order to keep the flow of traffic through the parking lots, everyone needs to adhere 
to all parking signs and lines. 

With the increased number of illegally parked vehicles, our School Resource Officers from the Greeley Police 
Department will be issuing tickets for those cars parked illegally. 
 

STUDENT DROP-OFF 
Please drop students off at the West entrance (student parking lot) in the morning for school.  This parking lot 
is designed for a better flow of traffic.  The Faculty parking lot (located on the North side of the building) is not 
designed for high-volume traffic and by trying to drop your student off at the North doors creates a bottle-
neck on 15th Street and in the parking lot itself. 

The West entrance (student parking lot) creates a safer area for your student to get into the building rather 
than having them walk across 15th Street in traffic.  Thank you for your attention to this as we strive to keep 
the area safe for not only your student but for you as well. 

 

ATTENDANCE 
To report an absence for your student please call the attendance line directly at (970) 348-5014. 

Please also remember to bring a photo ID with you when you come to pick up your child. Although some staff 
may know the parents of students, not everyone in the office may be familiar with you or your child. 

Thank you for your cooperation. 

CLICK HERE to go to the Attendance page. 

Please note that during testing, field trips, or athletic events, your student may initially be marked absent until 
later that afternoon.  Attendance for some testing or school events is delayed due to receiving final student 
attendance lists from the testing rooms or field trip chaperones/coaches. We thank you in advance for your 
understanding. 

https://d6applyformeals.greeleyschools.org/
https://www.greeleyschools.org/site/Default.aspx?PageID=15973
https://www.greeleyschools.org/site/Default.aspx?PageID=3897
https://d6applyformeals.greeleyschools.org/

